NEWS
APRIL 29, 2025

LUKOIL CONTINUES THE PROGRAM OF SUPPORT TO PRIMARY SCHOOLS

Through the implementation of its socially responsible program LUKOIL SERBIA
responded to the request of the Elementary School "Dragoljub Ili¢" from Draci¢
near Valjevo and allocated funds for the purchase of an Interactive 75" LED display
for the purposes of enriching the teaching process in the Russian language
classroom. Thanks to the donation, the current and the new generations will be able
to get acquainted with the beauty of the language and culture in a technologically
modern way and develop into erudite and broad-minded young people.

The principal Nenad Ranisavljevi¢ thanked for the donation on behalf of the
school. He emphasized that with this donation, LUKOIL SERBIA supported
program aimed at developing creative potential through interactive teaching.



